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Dear Parents/Guardians:

On February 5-11, students currently in grades 9-11 will have the opportunity to select courses for the
2018-2019 school year through the CVSIS portal. Over the past two weeks, teachers and school
counselors have been discussing course recommendations for next year with students and students should
have a list of the courses that they will be requesting. Current 8" graders will begin this process in the
coming weeks and information about their process will be communicated by the middle schools.

Parents can view the course requests for their students by going to CVSIS and clicking on the Course
Requests Tab (see red box below). Parents will be able to view the courses that have been recommended
by their student’s teachers and any courses that the student has requested.
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Student Information
First Name: Tristan Middle Name: Dunham Last Mame: Aldrich

10 Number: 00600980 Grade: 10 Gender: Male

Course Request &

¥ pending Approved Requests ¥ approved Requests

Course# Course Name Department Subject Comments Alternate Course

MATALGOA Algebra I (CC) Mathematics Mathematics MATPFFLY Personal and Family Finance
PED11-12 Physical Education 11/12 Physical Education Physical Education

ENG11HOOD College English 11 H{SUMY) English English Language Arts

e LOTCHNL Mandarin Chinese I Foreign Language World Languages

After the course request window closes, your student’s course selections will be reviewed by their school
counselor to ensure they meet graduation requirements, prerequisites, etc. Additionally, a final version of
the course requests will be communicated to parents and students for final verification. The date for final
verification is still to be determined.

If you have questions after speaking to your student about specific courses recommended by a teacher,
please contact the recommending teacher.

For questions about the scheduling process, please contact your student’s school counselor. Please be
aware that counselors are handling high volumes of schedule inquiries at the moment and their response
to you may be delayed.

Sincerely,

High School Administration



